
Ed Ludlow 
 
I joined the Governing Board in November 2019 as a co-opted Governor.  
 
However, I first joined the Langton community in 1998, and spent my entire secondary 
school career at the school. Upon leaving, I was offered the chance to remain at the school 
as an employed IT technician. That continued on and off for 18 months, so I’ve experience 
of the school on both sides of the staff room door.  I now run my own IT consultancy 
business, having previously held a managerial position at an internationally recognised 
research centre.  
 
I was Chairman of Canterbury and District Samaritans for two and a half years, and many 
of the skills learnt in that position transfer to governing. That said, The Langton is my first 
governor position, and so I am eager to take the opportunity to work alongside the more 
experienced governors on the board to understand the role fully and ensure my 
contributions are valid and meaningful. 
 


